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Daisy Families, 

     Welcome to 2024!!  We 

hope that you all had a 

wonderful holiday season 

and are ready to jump into 

the new year!!  We will start 

Benchmark testing right away 

for 1st and 2nd graders.  The 

test will begin on Jan. 9th and 

end on Jan. 11th.  Please 

prepare your child for 

success by making sure they 

get plenty of sleep, eat a 

good breakfast, and are on 

time.   

   Report cards for the second 

quarter/first semester will go 

home with your child on Jan. 

12th.  You can also see 

grades for your students on 

PowerSchool.  Please reach 

out to the teacher if you have 

any questions. 

   Please make sure you 

check the lost and found and 

the playground area for lost 

jackets.   

Daisy Staff  

MARTIN LUTHER KING DAY 

School will be closed on Jan. 15th in 

observance of MLK day.  Students 

will not attend.  Please check with 

Daycare for availability. 

  

 
 

 
You can use this link to register for School 

Age Child Care.  Students may not stay at 

SACC until registration is complete and 

accepted by SACC. 
https://www.hcde.org/common/pages/DisplayFile.a

spx?itemId=58524672 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Daisy Elementary is a CEP school and will 

have free breakfast and lunch for 

students.  If a student wants to purchase 

extra milk, chips, or ice cream, they will 

need to have money in their account.   
Find menus here: 

https://family.titank12.com/menu/4QDPT3?lang=En

glish 

 

Deposit Money to your child’s account! 
https://linqconnect.com/?identifier=4QDPT3 

 
PTA will kick off a fundraiser 

selling cookie dough on Feb. 2nd. 

Please look for information and 

plan to support our PTA and 

school for this event!!! 

 

 
We will celebrate the 

success of our students with 

an awards program on Jan. 

18th.  K-2nd will be at 8:45 

am and 3rd – 5th will be at 

9:30 am.  Please plan to 

attend. 

Don’t Forget! 
Jan. 8th Students return 

Jan. 9th – Jan. 11th Benchmark 1&2 

Jan. 12th Report cards go home 

Jan. 15th MLK day/no students 

Jan. 18th Awards Program 

K-2 8:45 am and 3-5 9:30am 
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